
November 2016

Dear CANNT Community,

I am delighted to join the Board of Directors for CANNT in a
two year term as your Director of Communications. I am a
Registered Nurse who has been serving the renal
community as a nursing leader for the past ten years.

Recently, I have taken on a new
challenge and a position as a
senior clinical planner for a new
hospital build in Vancouver. Part
of my portfolio will be creating
an inclusive and welcoming
space for patients and staff
working on renal health
throughout the entire
continuum. I am keen and eager
to hear from you on any ideas
you may have for spreading our

message about kidney care and the committed nursing and
technological professionals who make this care possible!
This year we are hoping to increase recruitment to CANNT
and hope to enhance our communication tools to help make
this happen. If you have ideas or innovations that you think
CANNT members would like to hear about, please reach out
to me at cannt.directorcom@gmail.com.

I look forward to hearing from you!

Best,
Michele

CANNT 2016 Conference

We would like to thank ALL of our Corporate Sponsors for
their continued dedication to our Association!

Dates to 
Remember

November 9, 2016
Enhancing the Patient
Experience

April 18 - 22, 2017
NKF Spring Clinical
Meeting

Stay Connected

         

Forward to a
Colleague

Do you have colleagues
that don't receive our
monthly newsletters?
Please forward this to
them using the link
below.

Your Feedback is
Valued!

Heather Reid
National Administrator

Sharon Lapointe
Membership
Coordinator

Susan Mason
Website and Social
Media
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This year's conference was a great success.  Thanks to all
who attended.

Delegate comments:

In all honesty I found this conference was the best CANNT
conference I have been to. Everything from the venue, hotel,
food, speakers and wide range of topics exceeded my
expectations. I have never had a bad experience at CANNT
but this was the best.

Great venue, good food, liked the upbeat music and stretch
excises. Excellent audio visual work. Really interesting
plenary speakers. It is great to still be able to learn
something new.

Great conference, wonderful learning opportunities for
novice - advanced.

CANNT Webinars

CANNT members are invited to view the following recording
which has just been added to the CANNT website: 

Hypertension in Hemodialysis
- by Dr. Robert Richardson MD FRCPC

Click here for the link to watch. 

http://www.cannt.ca//en/education/continuing_education.html


Career Opportunities

1 Registered Nurse - Home Therapies - Credit Valley
Hospital, Mississauga, ON
Posted: Nov 9, 2016

2 Nurse Navigator - Credit Valley Hospital, Mississauga,
ON
Posted: Nov 9, 2016

3 Assistant or Associate Professor, Management of
Chronic Illness - University of Calgary, Calgary, AB
Posted: Nov 3, 2016

4 Temporary, Full-time Instructor, Nephrology Nursing
Specialty - BCIT, Burnaby, BC
Posted: Oct 19, 2016

5 Registered Nurse, Hemodialysis Unit - St. Paul's
Hospital, Vancouver BC
Posted: Sep 7, 2016

Click here for more information.
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